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This week’s award winners: 
Class 1 
Gracie for good answers when discussing a Christmas Story.                           
Class 2 
Emmie for doing so well in Mr Shaw’s maths challenge. 
Class 3 
Elijah for being brilliant at Maths.                                                     
Class 4                                                                                                               
Connie for being a talented and enthusiastic musician in both    
violin and singing. 
Class 5                                                                                                       
Bryony for a very persuasive letter to Santa. 
Headteacher’s Award 
Dylan for being such a consistently hardworking boy. 

Diary Dates  

Wed 11th Dec                                                      
School Christmas Dinner and Christmas 
Jumper Day 

Thur 12th Dec                                                      
Christingle Worship and Open Morning 

Thur 12th Dec                                                      
Class 2 Paddington Film Premiere, donations 
are welcomed for the class charity Unicef 

Mon 16th Dec                                               
Class 4 and 5 Carol Singing at Morrisions   

Mon 16th Dec                                               
Nursery Christmas Party am                             
Class 1, 2 and 3 Christmas Party pm 

Tues 17th Dec                                               
Class 4 and 5 Christmas Party pm 

Wed 18th Dec                                               
School Nativity, Holy Trinity Church     

Thur 19th Dec                                                          
Holy Trinity’s Whole School Pantomime 

School closes at 1pm on                                  
Friday 20th December      

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 

Picture News at Home     
Should all children 
have free access to 
youth centres? 

Class 5 Big Sing 
Class 5 were fantastic at the partnership Big Sing event held at St         
Andrew’s Church in Berwick.  They sang two songs to a packed out 
Church and as ever made us all very proud. 

Visit from the Traffic Police 

As part of our on-going work with Northumbria Police we welcomed the 
traffic police into school today. It was very exciting when they arrived 
with all the sirens and lights blazing. The whole school were able to look 
around the vehicle, try on uniforms and listen to the type of work that a 
traffic police officer faces on a day to day basis.  The children were also 
given the chance to ask questions - which they did not waste!  

 

Berwick  
Christmas Lights 
 
The mini-police 
were delighted to 
be asked to be 
involved in the 
official turning on 
of Berwick’s 
Christmas Lights 
last weekend. 

We are 
collecting 
Books for 
Schools  

Nursery—Help Wanted! 

Nursery would welcome any donations of      
balance bikes and scooters.  Perhaps following 
Santa’s visit there may be a chance to have a 
clear out to make space for any new toys. 

Money in School—Polite Reminder 

It would be helpful for staff if any money that is 
to be handed into school could be given to the 
children in a named purse/envelope.  There is a 
basket in each class so pupils can hand it in. 
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